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Greetings BFC Families! 

Happy February brothers and sisters! 

This month is a very special month as we will be celebrating three major Holy Celebrations.  

 

We will celebrate True Heavenly Parent’s Day on Friday, February 16, the first day of the lunar 

New Year and the Heavenly Calendar. Next will be True Parents’ Birthday on Thursday, 

February 21, and finally, the 5th Anniversary of Foundation Day on Thursday, February 28. 

Details for these celebrations will be announced as we near the days, please keep an eye out! 

 

2018 Personal Tithing Record Card 

If you still have not acquired your own copy yet, please click here and print the 2018 Personal 

Tithing Record Card. Please keep this tithing card for your own records for both monthly 

donations and tithing. 

 

Click here to watch last week's National Update! 

Looking for Marriage Course Volunteers ASAP 

 

There will be a Marriage Course starting on Fridays from 6-9pm starting tentatively in March. In 

order to successfully run this program, we need to find volunteers ASAP that can help out with 

the event. 

 

We are currently looking for: 

 

2 cooks - will be given a recipe and will have to arrive early enough to have the food ready by 

6:00 - 6:30. Will be cooking for the seven couples and staff.   

 



 

 

2 babysitters - caring for infants and toddlers (1-5 years old) mostly. Work from 6pm to closing. 

 

If you or anyone you know can help, please contact David Wolf at wolfd888@ gmail,com. 

 

 

 

Special Pilgrimage for True Parents' Birthday in Korea 

 

As you've probably heard, the National Ministry Team is preparing a wonderful opportunity for all 

Unificationists to join the special celebration of True Parents' Birthday next month in Korea, attend 

the Great Works workshop and go on a special pilgrimage. 

 

The pilgrimage will include the Hyojeong Cheonwon Complex and SunHak History Institute and 

Museum, and sightseeing in Seoul, including the Cheong Pa Dong Church. 

 

Last November there were 42 Unificationists who had an amazing experience joining the special 

rally with True Mother and going on a similar pilgrimage. Based on that successful experience, we'd 

like to offer this opportunity around the other major celebrations in Korea. 

 

For those interested, registration is available on the familyfed,org website: (this link has more 

detailed information about dates, accommodations, etc.) 

 

True Parents' Birthday Pilgrimage in Korea 

 

For questions, everyone is welcome to contact Tal Zorer at tzorer@ unification,org or 212-997-0050, 

ex. 455 

 

Korean Media Coverage of Africa Summit 2018 

  

The International Office shared a collection of the media coverage of the Africa Summit 2018.  

Please share these videos with blessed families and members around you: 

 

KBS(English) 

MBN(English) 

Asia Business Daily TV(English) 

Korean Media Coverage (PowerPoint) 


